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May 2008 Board Report

Velocity remains a mature product. Development activity this past quarter was mild and focused on preparation of the Velocity Tools 2.0 codebase towards
an upcoming release. User mailing list traffic remains at 1-2 messages a day with responses generally answered quickly.

The Velocity project currently has no board-level issues at this time.

Community Changes

Since the last board report, Chris Schultz has been added as a new committer.

Crypto Status

As requested, the PMC chair has reviewed the ASF notes on cryptography export notification. Since Velocity has no crypto code, and no links or
dependencies on such code, these requirements do not apply to our project.
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